==Y

Yare Valley Society Newsletter

Issue 47

April 2000

YARE VALLEY SOCIETY

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

7.30 pm on MONDAY 8 MAY 2000

At CRINGLEFORD PLAYING FIELD PAVILION
(End of Oakfields Road)

The short business meeting will be followed by an illustrated presentation
NORWICH IN THE NEW MILLENNIUM

given by Michael Loveday, Head of Planning (Acting); Norwich City Council

Appeal again by Bartram Mowers

Bartram Mowers are appealing against refusal of
planning permission for yet another extension to
their industrial-type building

This time the extension amounts to as much as 29%
and is on the river side of the existing bulk that
intrudes into the valley scene. The building has
already been allowed to increase in size over the last
few years, by sizeable but smaller accretions, thanks to
appeal decisions by the national Planning Inspectorate
after refusal by the Norwich City planning sub-
committee.

If you want to put your point of view about this
proposal to the Appeal Inspector, it is vital that you
write to the Planning Inspectorate, Room 12/15
Tollgate House, Houlton Street, Bristol BS2 9DJ

quoting appeal reference APP/G2625/A/00/1037635
by early April, or as soon as possible. The appeal will
be heard at City Hall in May but the letters need to be
received by the Inspector prior to the hearing.

You often ask us what sort of thing you should say.
The best thing is to say exactly what you personally
think about the issue, in your own words. For your
information, the points we have raised in the Society’s
letter are as follows: ;

- the piecemeal development of the existing building
has increasingly eroded a finite environmental resource
with a structure that belongs on an industrial estate;

- in the light of the Inspector’s comments when
permission for housing was refused on the Bartram site
last year, there should be no more permissions on the
site until the wider issue of the extent and validity of
past ones for a garden centre have been resolved. (This






